
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Circular No.138/2024-25                                                                                   Date: 30 Jan, 2025 
 

CES VIDYA UTSAV 
 
Dear Parent, 
  
Child Education Society, the apex body of Bal Bharati Public Schools is organizing its 3rd Annual Event 
“CES Vidya Utsav” on 03 Feb, 2025 (Monday) at Manekshaw Centre, Delhi Cantt. 
  
In view of the above, academics will remain suspended for Classes Pre School to XII on 03 Feb, 2025 
as all the staff members will be involved in organizing and attending the event. However, the school 
office will remain open from 9.00 a.m to 3.30 p.m 
 

 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
               (Principal) 
                                                                                                                            
 
Distribution: 
 

VPL/ HM’s 
Staff (via e-mail) 
School website, File 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


